
 

18th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Update COVID-19 information 

As a school we are continuing to follow the information and guidance given to us through Public Health 

England and the Department of Education. We are now beginning to operate a scaled back version of 

‘business as usual’. Based on the concept of social distancing, essential activities rather than desirable 

activities will continue to take place. 

• Year three swimming is now cancelled. 

• All inter- school sports have been cancelled. 

• G-live music rehearsals and evening concert have been cancelled. 

• All external volunteers and visitors to the school have been postponed or cancelled until further 

notice. 

• We will not be having assemblies to avoid larger gathering. 

• Children who eat packed lunches will eat in classrooms or outside according to the weather. 

Today all children will bring home a pack of schoolwork showing which tasks should be completed. This should 

be kept somewhere safe at home, in the event of school closure and the pack is needed. If you do not receive 

a pack, please let us know. Packs will be posted to posted to families who are currently not at school.  

Currently we are continuing to run lessons as usual until we are told otherwise by Public Health England or 

until such time as we are unable to staff the safe running of the school. 

I will continue to update you as information becomes available. 

Thank you for working with us at this difficult time and for contacting us regarding decisions of self-isolation. 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support to the school. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs D Brown  

Head Teacher 

 

 


